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Permanent Delegation of the
Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela
To UNESCO

N° 274 -2018

The Permanent Delegation of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to UNESCO, in its
capacity as Chair of the Non — Aligned Movement (NAM), presents its compliments to the
Honorable Permanent Delegations and Observers Missions to UNESCO, at the opportunity to
circulate the following Communiqué issued by the Coordinating Bureau of the Non-
Aligned Movement (NAM) on Violations and Provocations Regarding the Status of
Jerusalem, dated on 14" May.

The Permanent Delegation of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to UNESCO, in its
capacity as Chair of the Movement of Non-Aligned Countries (NAM), UNESCO chapter,
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to all Permanent Delegations members and observer
Missions to UNESCO, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Paris, 23 of May 2018

To the Honorable
Permanent Delegations and Observer Missions
to UNESCO
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